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Domestic Workers’ Bill of Rights: One Year Later

NEW JERSEY STATE BAR ASSOCIATION (NJSBA)

Event

7.30.25


12:00 PM — 1:40 PM EDT

Register for Webinar

Fisher Phillips attorney, Madeline Gayle, will be speaking on the topic of Domestic Workers’ Bill of

Rights: One Year Later at the New Jersey State Bar Association. 
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